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Docket No. 50-461

Illinois Power Company
ATTN: Mr. W. C. Gerstner

Executive Vice President
500 South 27th Street
Decatur, IL 62525

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your interim report dated June 13, 1980, pursuant to 10 CFR
50.55(e) regarding concrete embeds that did not meet designer's specifica-
tions. We will review your final report on this matter upon receipt.

Your cooperation with us is appr.sciated.

Sincerely,

W
,

G. Fiorelli, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch
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